Website: www.listerinfants.org.uk



Respect for All. Learners for Life

If you require this newsletter in another format, please ask at the school office.



24 Mai 2019 24th May 2019

Retirement

A member of our kitchen staff, Mrs Marie Middleton is retiring today after over 30 years of service. Marie is a much loved member of our team and we will miss her dearly. We wish her a very long, happy and healthy retirement.



Half Term

School breaks up for half term today. Enjoy the holidays and we look forward to seeing you when we return on **Monday 10**th **June** at **8.50a.m**.

Y1 Trip

Y1 enjoyed their trip to the Museum on Tuesday where they found out lots of interesting facts and enhanced their learning about their topic 'Africa'.

Bluebells Class Assembly

Thank you to parents who came to Bluebells SEAL assembly all about 'Relationships' - weren't they great?

Soccer Aid

Soccer Aid for Unicef 2019 is just around the corner and we're really excited to be getting involved this year with our very own Playground Challenge! This will take place on June 27th. This is a great opportunity to get the whole school together, and for our pupils to learn about and raise money for children around the world whose lives have been disrupted by disease, hunger and poverty. More information to follow after the half term.

Upcoming Events

Mon 10 Jun Return to school 8.50a.m. Thu 13 Jun Open Afternoon Rec and N

(letter to follow)

Mon 17 Jun Money Week

Wed 19 Jun Teddy Bears Picnic

(new reception)

Thu 20 Jun Teddy Bears Picnic

(new reception)

Fri 21 Jun Own Clothes Day

(letter to follow)

Mon 24 Jun Nursery Garden Party

(new children)

Mon 24 Jun Nursery closed (new visits)

Thu 27 Jun Soccer Aid Fri 28 Jun Summer Fayre

Walk to School Week

This week was Walk to School Week. The children all took part in:

Marching Monday - we talked about our bodies and keeping healthy.

Shoesday - Nursery enjoyed making 'shoe cakes'.

Wonderful Wednesday - our wonderful planet and solutions to pollution.

Thirsty Thursday - importance of keeping hydrated.

Friendly Friday - the children talked about their chats on the way to school.

The class who walked to school the most this week was Snowdrops (Miss Haynes). Well done 2H - they have won a £20 voucher to spend on something nice for their class.

DIARY DATES

Mrs Duthie

Enterprise Mrs Cullen
Art Miss Clarke
Science Miss Daniels

Sport Yinka

Dance Miss Kervin

Miss Sturdy

Club times 3.00 - 3.45pm

Family Support Drop-in 9-10am Community Room

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Friday Biscuit Day - 1C to bring

biscuits

Topics

- N Opposites Attract
- R Summertime
 What Happens in the Summer?
- Y1 Splendid Skies
- Y2 Wriggle and Crawl

Chicks

We are pleased to announce that our eggs have hatched and we now have 5 lovely fluffy baby chicks.



ATTENDANCE

Bluebells	(Mrs Gordon)	
	(Mrs Mullock)	99%
Daffodils	(Mrs. Davin)	96%
Poppies	(Miss Kervin)	95%
Tulips	(Mrs. Cullen)	96%
Snowdrops	(Miss Haynes)	97%
Sunflowers	(Mrs. White)	98%

Another great week last week with almost every class in green!
Amazing attendance! Well done everyone!

Overall Attendance 97%